TOWN OF DUNE ACRES COUNCIL WORK SESSION MINUTES April 13, 2016

The Town of Dune Acres Town Council met for a work session on Wednesday, April 13, 2016 at the Town Hall. Council President Rich Hawksworth called the meeting to order at 4:30 p.m., with Council Member Peter Bomberger and Clerk-Treasurer Jeannette Bapst in attendance.

Also in attendance were Commissioners Bill Griffin, Rob Carstens and Kellie Klein. Engineer Irv Cull also attended and gave a report. Several residents observed.

Discussion was held on a proposed town wiring project at Shore Drive to the Clubhouse, security cameras, and ordinances that affect beach and watercraft use.

The meeting adjourned at 6:55 p.m.

	RICH HAWKSWORTH, Town Council President
	PETER BOMBERGER, Town Council Member
	ALEXANDER STEMER, Town Council Membe
ANNETTE E. BAPST, Clerk-Tro	